
2023 AEC-NRC Bilateral Technical Meeting (BTM) 

Time: 6/20/2023~6/23/2023  

Venue: NRC Headquarter and Oyster Creek Nuclear Power Plant 

Participants: Chaired by Ms. Mary Jane Ross-Lee, Deputy Director of the Division 

of Safety Systems, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, US NRC, and Mr. Gung-

Min Ho, Director of the Decommissioning Regulatory Taskforce, Department of 

Nuclear Regulation, R.O.C. AEC. The meeting was joined by US NRC’s personnel 

and experts and AEC’s delegates. 

Event Highlights: 

The 2023 AEC-NRC BTM was held at the NRC Headquarter in the U.S. from June 

20 to 23. The AEC delegate Director Gung-Min Ho participated in the meeting and 

discussed nuclear safety regulations with NRC delegates. In addition to sharing 

current regulatory activities, both side also discussed and exchanged information on 

decommissioning regulation practices and other safety-related issues. 

Subsequently, AEC's delegates visited the NRC Headquarter Operations Center to 

observe the NRC's nuclear accident exercise for the FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant 

and related mobilization and response actions after the accident notification. 

Following the table-top meeting, AEC's delegates travelled with the NRC's personnel 

to the Oyster Creek Nuclear Power Plant, currently undergoing decommissioning, for 

learning the experience of decommissioning practices and safety regulations of 

nuclear power plant in the United States. 

The AEC and NRC will continue to exchange technical information and strengthen 

cooperation through this annual meeting. 

 

 

 

 



  


